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ARRIVAL & DISMISSAL CHANGES

Students who are NOT eating breakfast will enter through the gates in

the main walkway. Please do not send students before 7:45 am if they

are not eating. Adults will not be allowed past the front gate.

Kindergarten students will line up at the cafeteria door closest to the

parking lot. Only kindergarten students will line up at this door.

All other students eating breakfast will line up at the cafeteria door

closest to the office.

It is extremely important that parents keep the walkway in front of the

doors clear. I know you want to see your children, but it impedes the

flow into the cafeteria.

At dismissal, we are moving where kids line up and spreading them

out in the grass in front of the school. The lines will be set back toward

the school building so there is more room for parents to gather and

locate their children in the grade level lines.

Please remember that you may not double park and ask your child to

get into the car. If you are going to park across the street, let you child

know and s/he can use the crosswalk to meet you over there once they

see you.

Please see the dismissal map on the website and attached to email

We appreciate all your patience with the first day of school today. We

were so excited to have our students on campus! We are aware that it was

very congested this morning and we are revamping some procedures to

help with some of the congestion at arrival and dismissal. Please note the

following changes:
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AT-HOME SCREENING

Fever or chills • Cough • Shortness of breath or difficulty

breathing • Fatigue • Muscle or body aches • Headache • New loss

of taste or smell • Sore throat • Congestion or runny nose •

Diarrhea • Nausea or vomiting

It is extremely important that you are screening your student every

day prior to dropping them off at school. If your student  has any of

the following symptoms, she or he needs to stay home:

THANK YOU

I sincerely wanted to thank you for your patience today as we have

not had our full enrollment on campus for over a year. I loved seeing

all the students' happy faces today and our teachers are so excited

to have students in person once again. We look forward to a

fantastic year!


